LATINA/O BAR ASSOCIATION OF WASHINGTON

ASOCIACION DE ABOGADOS LATINOS DE WASHINGTON
P.O. BOX 21134 ¢ SEATTLE, WA ¢ 98111-3134
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“Representing the Concerns and Goals of Latino Attorneys and the Latino Community”

February 4, 2014
Dear Mr. Chun:

On behalf of the Latina/o Bar Association of Washington, I want to thank
you for taking the time to meet the Judicial Evaluations Committee. We consider
it a great privilege and responsibility to evaluate candidates for judicial office.

After careful consideration of the materials you submitted, the references
we contacted, and your interview in support of appointment to the King County
Superior Court, the Judicial Evaluations Committee found you Exceptionally
Well Qualified for the position.

Please note that the aforementioned statement is a rating only. The rating
should not be construed as an endorsement.

Again, thank you for your time and interest in a rating from the Latina/o
Bar Association of Washington.

Sincerely,

/s/

Raul Martinez

Aimee Sutton

Co-Chairs, Judicial Evaluations Committee
Latina/o Bar Association of Washington
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